
I grew up on a tiny farm in Corvallis.  We got priced out, but I still care a lot about farming and small 
family businesses in Oregon. 
 
I support HB2739!  Please add my support to the public record. 
 
Let's all work together to ensure costs and damages don't fall on tax payers or individuals who aren't 
responsible!  No more externalizations of environmental costs! 
 
Isaac Hart 
3628 SE 13th Ave 
Portland, OR 97202 

 


